
From the Editor

Well, another year has come and gone.  I hope
you all found something under the Christmas
tree to make this new flying season fun.

The Christmas Dinner at the Red Rose Inn was
a great success.  Attendance was good, and the
food was excellent.  Everyone had a good time.
We even managed to get through the dinner
without anything catching on fire.

Enjoy the pictures; and if you didn’t attend,
maybe this will convince you to attend
next year.

The gathering starts with drinks and socializing
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A New Year

There was quite a crowd ...

... and plenty of food
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Dick Plyler entertains without boring anyone ...

... but everyone applauds when the speech is over!

February Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday,
February 12th at 7:30 PM at the West Grove
Fire Hall.

Please plan to attend as we will be voting for the
club officers for the 2002 season.

Nomination of Officers

In a bold attempt at innovation, the nominating
committee has proposed the following nominees
for officer in 2002:

President  - Richard Plyler
Vice President - Mark McQuaide
Treasurer - Brian Swarts
Secretary - Leif Thomson

If these names look familiar, it’s because this
represents the current slate of officers.

These nominees have been contacted and are
willing to accept the responsibility of carrying out
the duties of office.  Of course, any other quali-
fied candidates may be nominated before we
vote for the officers at the next meeting.

Membership News

We are now accepting membership renewal for
the Cloud Kings.  The yearly membership fee is
$35 for full members.  Send your payment to Leif
Thomson or Brian Swarts; or you may renew in
person at the next meeting. Remember that
proof of AMA membership is required to be a
member of the Cloud Kings.

You must renew your membership with the Cloud
Kings by March 31st in order to maintain your
membership status.  If you fail to renew you will
be required to go through the new member
process again.


